
Opening of New Computer Lab at
Shri M. P. Shah Municipal Commerce College

in Jamnagar, India
As Part of Meghraj Group’s Centenary Celebrations

India - August 2022

As part of Meghraj Group’s centenary celebration, the M. P. Shah Charitable

Foundation, along with the Gulabben Shantilal Mehta Charitable Trust, made a

donation to build a computer lab at the Shri M. P. Shah Municipal Commerce College

in Jamnagar, India. The computer lab will be used to offer courses including computer

science and coding.

Mr. Jay Shah of Ashok & Company, representing the M. P. Shah Charitable

Foundation, cutting the opening ribbon to the new Computer Lab at the Shri M. P.

Shah Municipal Commerce College in Jamnagar, India.

The New Fully Equipped Computer Lab at the

Shri M. P. Shah Municipal Commerce College in Jamnagar, India.


